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BBCV P/S Foaming 

Complaint – There appears to be a leak at the reservoir and it only seems to show 

up during colder temperatures   

Cause – Blue Bird is working to determine the exact cause of the issue 

 

Correction – While an exact cause has not been determined, and there may NOT 

be a common cause with all units, we believe that air entering the 

system may be causing a “foaming” effect which in turn causes that 

foam, or fluid, to leak from the fill cap of the reservoir. We believe 

that some of the issues may be below and ask that you check these 

items first- 

#1 – Kinked Hoses – Figure #1 shows the possibility of a hose being “kinked”. This may 

go undetected as the hoses are wrapped in plastic loom and appear to 

be fine until in some cases when the loom is pulled back a kink can 

be seen. 

#2 – Loose Clamps – Figure #2 shows the basic diagram of the P/S system, and it is 

believed that most likely the air infiltration would be coming from 

the blue hose which is the suction side of the pump, so the clamps 

(circled in yellow) should be checked closest as air through the 

suction side would create the most foaming. 

#3 – P/S Filter Contamination – Figure #3 shows a cutaway of the reservoir, and within 

the reservoir there is a filter which we would recommend replacing 

annually with the fluid as indicated in Figure #4. The thought here is 

that the viscosity of the fluid being higher when cold coupled with 

any contamination of the filter causes will not allow the fluid to be 

returned to the pump fast enough causing the reservoir to fill too fast 

and foam.   
 

FROM YOUR FRIENDS AT 

NEW YORK BUS SALES! 
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   Figure #1      Figure #2 

 

     Figure #3      Figure #4 
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ALL of our Tech Tips can be found on the New York Bus Sales website at 
http://www.newyorkbussales.com/pages/bulletins.cfm 

Or at the New York Head Mechanic website at 

http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0 

Contact Our Service Department With Any Questions 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 

Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 

Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 

 

WARRANTY – 800-962-5768 ext 237 

Morgan Jenkins: mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com 

 

Or Your Customer Support Representative 

West 

Michael Panzica – mpanzica@newyorkbussales.com  

Cell 716-908-3186 

Central 

Jeremie “JJ” Richmond – 

jjrichmond@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 315-559-3999 

East 

Gary Bigness – gbigness@newyorkbussales.com  

Cell 845-500-3707 
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